
Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>

Re: BP#2016-01817 135 Vaughan Street - Building permit questions
1 message

Laurent Amouyal <laurent@amouyal.com> Tue, Aug 9, 2016 at 5:51 PM
To: Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>

Dear Laurie, 
Thanks for the email. There is no work involved with the above building permit (the form to be used for a 
change of dwelling has to be a building permit though). As discussed with Anne Machado who was the first 
person I went to for advice. Email are not always clear and I suggest I call you this week to discuss and 
more importantly so i can answer all your questions. Happy to stop by at your convenience too if easier to 
address face to face. 
Looking forward to connecting soon. Thanks again. 
Laurent 
617 851 1350

On Aug 9, 2016, at 3:22 PM, Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Laurent,

Can you please clarify the scope of work for the above building permit? 

Thank you,

Laurie

-- 
Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or 
city employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very 
few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be 
released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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